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Eliminating Payment for Inactive 
Procedure Codes for Physician Billing 
 

Starting 10/1/11, Medicaid will no longer reimburse any portion of the 
Medicare Part B amounts on procedure codes that are designated 
“inactive” in the eMedNY system for physician services. This includes: 
coinsurance amount, co-pay amount or other patient responsibility 
amount for these procedures. This change will only affect physician 
services at first, but may extend to other provider types in the future. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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